FRIENDS OF
ASTON HALL

Dear parents/Carers.

On Thursday 13tht™ June, Friends of Aston Hall are hosting a Beach Party disco where
children are invited to dress up in their best party clothes and dance with their friends.

The FS2/KS1 party will start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.30pm. Tickets for FS2/KS1 are £3.50
and include a snack and a drink. The KS2 party will start at 4.45pm and finish at 5.45pm.
Tickets for KS2 are £2.50 and there will be a tuck shop available. All drinks and snacks will be
no more than 50p each. Children in FS2 and KS1 need to bring their party clothes to school
in the morning and they will be able to get dressed at school before the party. They will be
supervised by their class teacher.

Tickets are available to purchase on Parent Pay and this will be your consent for your child.
All children will require an adult to pick them up from their usual classroom doors at the end
of the party.

Thank you

Friends of Aston Hall



